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NOTICE OF DECISION

On November 2, 2023, the Francestown Zoning Board of Adjustment denied the motion for
rehearing filed by Richard Lawrence and Philip Lawrence. The Board found the motion to be
repetitive of arguments made to the Board, considered by the Board and not persuasive to the
Board.

Respectfully Submitted

Silas Little
7 November 2023
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